
Coolidge School PTO
Meeting Minutes

November 15, 2024 9:15am Zoom

Meeting called to order by PTO President at 9:15
Attendance: see participation info
Minutes: of Coolidge PTO October 2024 meeting approved

Officers’ Reports
President: Thank you to all of the volunteers and class parents that helped with the
October events! They were a huge success.
The passing of Mrs. Groat, playground aide at Coolidge, was a tremendous loss for our
community. She impacted the lives of so many families at Coolidge.

Stay tuned for further events.

Treasurer:
Report



1st Vice President:
Directory Update:
You should have received your directory if you’re a paid PTO member. Please reach out
to Liz if you did not receive it! If you did not register as a member, and you would like to
receive one, we have a few extras, and there is still time to register and receive one.

May Dinner Update:
Thank you to Meredith and Penny for stepping up to chair the May Dinner! It is May 15
at the Indian Trail Club.

2nd Vice President:
Harlem Wizards:
Doors Open at 3pm. Thank you to our sponsors!

Spirit Wear Pick-up is today.

Holiday Fundraiser:
Shop at Tons of Toys and Tons of Treasures on December 3 and 4th, and mention the
Coolidge School Fundraiser at check-out, and 15% of proceeds will be donated to the
Coolidge School PTO.

Ongoing Fundraisers:
Name Bubbles and Box Tops

Economy Shop Report:
We have one co-President! Jennifer Norton from Sicomac has stepped up and will
begin her co-presidency next school year. We are still in need of a second co-President,
so start pressuring your friends and neighbors!
We are also desperate for volunteers. So many open shifts. Please volunteer.



We Are Wyckoff Gear- Sale is live and runs through November 15th. We purchase
WAW t-shirts for the new Coolidge staff as a “welcome gift”

YMCA After School Classes - Winter Session - Registration Begins on 11/20

Principal:

Thanks to the PTO and PTO Board for their hard work and support for the school.

Sarah Week’s author visit coming up - thanks to PTO for sponsoring. There might be
time for parents to submit book orders if they haven’t done so already.

The Student Council is convening and beginning to plan their events for the year. All
students in 4th and 5th grade are encouraged to join, even if they didn’t get elected to
the position that they ran for.

Turkey Trot next week at Coolidge. Goal is to help educate students about hunger and
help take meaningful action in response to a community-wide issue. PTO Board will
lend support during the Turkey Trot on Tuesday, and the frozen turkey collection next
Friday. All families are encouraged to donate turkeys, if possible.

Review of attendance policy.

Conference schedule reminders and reminders about the minimum day and delayed
openings next Monday and Tuesday.

Next meeting is 12/12/24 6:30p Zoom
Meeting adjourned at 9:55am
Minutes compiled by PTO Secretary


